
I attended a Habitat for Humanity home dedication for Jeremiah Fields. This 

was a Faith Build supported by 16 churches. Representatives from four different 

faiths were part of the program. Jeremiah had worked more hours than required 

to build his house. He said he really was thankful for all the churches support 

especially when he was discouraged. He was so thankful and happy to be able to 

move in now. I presented the sampler that Denise Waterfield stitched and he was 

delighted. 

Our Outreach program brings so many blessings to others. I will bring the 

program to our December meeting. 

I would like to thank those of you who have stitched samplers. I also would 

like to thank the officers and chairmen who served this year. You all made my job 

easy. 

 

Thank you, 

Sue 

 

From the President’s Stitching Chair: Sue Wiemer  
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December 13th 

 Meeting at the    

Epilepsy Center 

 6:30pm 

 

January 10th 

 Zoom 

 6:30pm 
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Treasurer's Report: Carol Ann Woidke 
 
Beginning Balance:                                             $3,327.59 

 

No financial activity  
 

Ending Balance:                                                  $3,327.59 
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Happy December Birthday! 

Coleen Wening 19th  

Kathy Falgout 25th  

Carola DePascuale 25th  

Marianne Mussett 31st  

Nominating Committee: Marianne Mussett 
Here are our new officers being installed by our current Pres. Sue Wiemer. Left to 

right: Susan Kidd -Treasurer; Mary Lee Foley - Secretary;  Caren Scarbrough - Vice 

President;  Maria Nowicki - President. 

December: Cookie Exchange      Hospitality  



November 8, 2023  
Respectfully Submitted, Irene N. Leonard Secretary 

Presiding: President Sue Wiemer called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM  
Quorum Established 

Topic  Discussion  Action 

Minutes of the last 
meeting &  Treasurer’s  
Report 

Minutes & Treasurer’s Report of 
the  October meeting were sent 
in the  newsletter. 

Minutes & Treasurer’s accepted. 

Education Caren reported that she has   

contacted Ruthmarie Hofmann 
to  conduct a class for the guild 
next  year.   
 

 Caren also reported that she 
is  continuing to work on the 
potential exhibition at the     
University of  Findlay. 

More information to follow.  

Needed pictures of ORIGINAL   

projects. 

Outreach  Sue reported that the first        
dedication  for Habitat will be 
11/17/23 

 

Nominating Committee  Marianne presented the slate 
of  candidates:   

 President: Maria 

 President Elect:  Caren 

 Treasurer: Susan K. 

 Secretary:  Mary Lee 

Marianne made a motion to  
accept  the recommendation of 
the  committee. Sue P. seconded 
the  motion. Motion passed.  

 Officers sworn in by Sue W. 

Get It Finished: Mary Lee Foley 
 
Don't forget to bring your "finished" stitched projects to the December meeting.  

 

I would like to thank the membership for the great support of this program. Many members have shared 
their projects, so far this year.  

 
There will be a drawing at the December meeting and one lucky "finisher" could win a NAGT member-

ship for the next year! There will also be a couple of other prizes. 



Welcome to the Needle Arts Guild of Toledo!  

Our guild is a chapter of The Embroiderers’ Guild of America, Inc., a non-profit  

educational organization founded in 1959 to 

• Foster high standards of design, color, and workmanship in embroidery;  

• Teach the embroidery arts; and  

• Preserve our national needle arts heritage.  

 

The EGA serves thousands of members through a network of over 300 chapters which 

are grouped into thirteen geographical regions  

Visit EGA at  http://www.egausa.org/ 
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